
	

This	year,	you’ve	made	it	possible	for	us	to	
visit,	 call	 and	write	Christian	professors	 in	
nearly	 all	 of	 these	 18	 states,	 who	 are	 in	
turn	 reaching	 out	 to	 their	 colleagues	 and	
students:	
	
	

	
Michael	 (Wyoming):	 Hosts	 weekly	 Bible	
studies	for	international	students	to	hear	what	it	
means	to	become	a	Christian.	
	
Tom	 (Colorado):	 The	 only	 Christian	 in	 his	
department,	 he	 has	 had	 conversations	 with	
fellow	professors	to	explain	why	he	is	a	follower	
of	Jesus.		
	
Greg	(Nebraska):	He	leads	a	group	of	Christian	
professors	 in	 finding	ways	 to	 share	Christ	with	
students	and	colleagues.	
	
Allen	 (Minnesota):	 His	 work	 with	 graduate	
students	 has	 opened	 doors	 to	 tell	 them	 about	
Christ.		
	
Bob	(Iowa):	He	has	used	his	sabbatical	in	Italy	
to	 reach	 out	 to	 professors	 and	 students	 on	
campus	there.		
	
Andy	(Illinois):	He	is	using	books	I	sent	him	on	
ministry	 in	 the	 university	 to	 disciple	 other	
Christian	professors.		
	
Cindy	 (Indiana):	 She	 established	 a	 Christian	
faculty	group	this	year	and	leads	them	in	finding	
ways	to	make	their	faith	known.		
			
Preston	 (Louisiana):	 He	 involves	 fellow	
professors	 in	 sharing	 Christ	 and	 befriending	
international	 students	 as	 they	 consider	 a	
relationship	with	Jesus.		
	
PLUS	professors	at	universities	in	Texas,	
Arkansas,	and	Oklahoma…	

	
	

They	Can’t	Thank	You	
--	So	We	Will	



	 The	Questioning	Student	
	
After	 attending	 one	 of	 our	 regional	 	 Christian	
faculty	 conferences,	 Doug,	 a	 professor	 in	
Wisconsin,		came	back	to	his	campus	asking	God	
to	 help	 him	 meet	 students	 who	 lack	 a	
relationship	with	Christ	.	
	
That	 same	 week	 a	 student	 came	 to	 his	 office	
about	what	was,	at	 first,	 an	academic	question.	
As	 the	 conversation	 continued	 she	 admitted	
that	her	deepest	questions	were	about	purpose	
and	 God.	 They	 talked	 about	 	 what	 it	 would	 be	
like	to	be	starting	a	relationship	with	God.	That	
evening	the	student	went	back	to	her	apartment	
and	committed	her	life	to	Christ.		Now	Doug	has		
connected	 her	 with	 other	 Christians	 for	 follow	
up	in	her	faith.		

Returning	the	Favor	
	
In	 our	 last	 newsletter	 we	 introduced	 Dorsey	
McIntosh	 (right)	 a	 new	 staff	 member	 with	
Faculty	 Commons.	 As	 a	 new	 Christian	 at	 the	
University	 of	 Oklahoma	 in	 the	 1970s,	 Dorsey	
credits	 a	 Christian	 professor	 with	 helping	 his	
new	 faith	 grow,	 instead	 of	 wavering.	 Now	 he	
coordinates	 trips	 for	 profs	 who	 join	 students	
on	 mission	 trips	 to	 	 universities	 around	 the	
world	for	Faculty	Commons.	
	
Last	 month	 we	 went	 to	 Sam	 Houston	 State,	
where	he	met	Dr.	Todd	Primm	(left),	professor	
of	 biology	 who	 also	 leads	 their	 Cru	 student	
ministry.	 Todd’s	 work	 through	 Cru	 as	well	 as	
his	 witness	 to	 students	 outside	 of	 class	 over	
coffee	 is	 helping	 the	 “Dorseys”	 --who	 are	
today’s	students	--	know	Christ.		
	
Thank	You	
	
“All my prayers for you are full of praise to 
God! When I pray for you, my heart is full of 
joy because of all your wonderful help in 
making known the Good News about Christ” 

      Philippians 1:3  Living Bible	
	

Steve	&	Sarah	Pogue			3416	Hillview	Street		Denton,	TX		76209	

--   Steve & Sarah 


